
Archery Club

Dear parents,

This half term we have are running an Archery Club. This was initially available for T5&6

but we have a few places left for any children in T4.

The club will take place on Tuesdays from 3.15-4.00pm on the following dates.

7th Sept, 14th Sept, 21st Sept, 28th Sept, 5th Oct, 12th Oct, 19th Oct.

There will just be a small charge of £4 per child to help cover costs. Please pay this on Parent Pay or

send in the money to the school office by Tuesday 4th Sept to secure your child’s place. Your child

can wear school uniform for this activity. PE kit is not needed.

Thank you for your support

Miss Reid

Assistant Head

__________________________________________________
Archery Club

I give permission for my child _________________ to take part in Archery Club on

Tuesdays from 3.15-4.00pm.

I will collect my child at 4.00pm My child can walk home by themselves

Signed _________________________________


